
 

 

 

 

Monday 15th July 2019 

 

RE: Sports Day – Friday 19th July 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Weather permitting, this year’s Sports Day will see a return to the traditional format, with a 
full day of sporting events and fun activities.  

All students are expected to wear appropriate sports kit, though in place of their PE top they 
may wear a colour to represent their house: 

 Mercury = red 
 Venus = blue 
 Jupiter = yellow 
 Saturn = green 

The students will be outside all day. Please support us by ensuring that they are dressed 
appropriately (absolutely no vest tops) and have a hat, sun cream and drinks. 

There will be two extended breaks when students will be able to participate in a range of 
activities, including games and an inflatable assault course. There will also be plenty of food 
and drink on sale; my thanks to the PTA, who will have a stall selling snacks. The canteen 
will offer bacon rolls and wraps during the first break and a BBQ during the lunch break. 
Please note that as the event will take place on the field, students will not be 
able to pay for food using the cashless system and will therefore need to pay for 
food with cash. Students who receive free school meals will have their entitlement met.  

An ice-cream van will be on site all day. Some current and former students will also be 
running stalls to raise money for charity. Therefore, I would encourage students to come to 
school with a small amount of money on the day. 

I hope that the day will be fun for all of our students. Should you have any queries or 
questions, please contact me. Let’s all keep our fingers crossed for the weather! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 
Acting Headteacher 


